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Dear Prof. Shahin Akhondzadeh,

It is with pleasure that | extend an invitation to you to attend the forthcoming International Congress of the
Royal College of Psychiatrists, 1-4 July 2019.

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled “Tropisetron augmentation therapy of fluvoxamine
for obsessive compulsive disorder: a randomized, double-blind placebo-controlled trial” has been accepted
as a Poster presentation at this year's Congress. All Posters will be credited in the printed programme
and certificates of presentation will be emailed to the submitting author's email after the event.

Posters have been selected by the committee and will be grouped into categories. Please note that posters
will change daily and will need to be removed after the specified date and time.

Date of presentation: Tuesday, 2 July 2019
Time able to display your poster: Registration is from 8:00-9:00 until the refreshment break ending at 18:10.

The meeting will be held in London, UK with a programme to inspire learning and we are committed to
ensuring that attendees leave with an improved understanding of psychiatry and mental health and
the interactions between mental health, neuroscience and the social and cultural context in which people
live.

The participation of overseas delegates is highly important given our College's rising international membership
and growing roles and influence across the world. Our recent congresses and conferences have
proved increasingly aftractive to psychiatrists from around the globe and we are keen to continue to
develop our relationships with other like-minded psychiatric organisations during our events.

We note you have confimed your attendance by registering and paying for the specified date
of presentation on 20 February 2019. Please see the Congress web page (www.rcpsych.ac.uk/congress) for
details of the programme further information.

We very much hope you will be able to attend.
Yours sincerely

Caroline Simms

Congress Team

Tel: 020 3701 2604

congress@rcpsych.ac.uk
www.rcpsych.ac.uk/congress
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